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Board of Assessors – June 7, 2010 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:05PM by Chairman Newton.  Also present were 
Jack McKiernan and Assessor Will Naser.  Pete Manning will join the meeting later. 

 
 

1. The Board signed the excise abatements. 
 
2. The minutes of May 10, 2010 were approved as written. 

 
3. Pete Manning joined the meeting at 5:30pm. 

 
4. There was a lengthy discussion on the email from Dan Sacco regarding Sithe.  

Board voted to deny application and in doing so, get more time to gather 
information and get an appraisal done. 

 
5. Pete gave an update on Oak Grove.  Pace did a lot of work on it several years ago 

and Pete was able to get hard copies of all of the work.  This will make it very 
easy and very quick to accomplish the work. 
 

6. Will discussed the Patriot Conversion….we are playing with it and learning. 
 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:00PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Terri Balabanis 
Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 


